
 

 
 
 
 

 

Year​ ​3-6​ ​Cross​ ​Country 

 

 

Dear​ ​Parent/Guardian, 

  

Your child has been invited to take part in a Cross Country Race on ​Saturday 23rd September 2017.                  

The​ ​session​ ​will​ ​take​ ​place​ ​at​ ​​​ ​​Ellesmere​ ​Port​ ​Sports​ ​Village.  

  

This session will take place from 10am on Saturday morning. Please arrive for 9.45am. (Ensure you                

leave extra time if you need to park.) Mr Day will be there to meet you. Parents must remain with                    

their​ ​child​ ​throughout​ ​the​ ​race. 

  

Your​ ​child​ ​will​ ​need​ ​the​ ​following​ ​kit: 

  

Own​ ​sports​ ​kit 

Trainers 

No​ ​jewellery 

Water​ ​Bottle 

  

If​ ​you​ ​would​ ​like​ ​your​ ​child​ ​to​ ​take​ ​part​ ​just​ ​turn​ ​up​ ​on​ ​the​ ​day​ ​and​ ​we​ ​hope​ ​you​ ​have​ ​some​ ​fun!  

  

  

Thank​ ​you​ ​for​ ​your​ ​support 

  

 

  

Miss​ ​Paton 

PE​ ​Co-ordinator  

 

 


